
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
Date: 4th  September 2022                                                  Circular No:039/YIS/AS/22-23/039 

  
 
Dear parents, 

SUB : TEACHER’S DAY : CBSE 
  

This is to inform you that we shall be observing Teachers’ Day on Monday, 5th September 
2022. Kindly make a note of the following in this regard: 

 

 It will be a study holiday for students of Grade I to Grade V on 5th September 
2022. 

 School timings for Kindergarten & Grade VI to Grade XII on this date will be 
from 07:00 am to 10:30am.  

 Grade XI Examination will be conducted as scheduled. 

 Dress Code : School Uniform  
 

NOTE : Parents can pick their wards from school after 10:30 am. Transportation will be 
provided to those students who avail school transport; you may note that bus will leave from 
school by 10:40 am.  

 
Warm Regards, 

 
  
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Academic Principal 
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